
January 2019 Newsletter, CYC, January 7, 2019 
 
Greetings and a Happy, Healthy New Year to all ! 
The January 3, 2019 Membership meeting was attended by thirtyfour full members and nine 
assoc. members. 
A moment of silence was observed at the January membership meeting for departed longtime 
member Michael Gilfeather. 
Congratulations to Lenny and Marilyn Rein who achieved the status of “Life Membership”. 
Tony and Vicky will be away for at least ten days to visit with Tony's sister in Florida who had a 
procedure done. 
The membership approved the repair of the CYC. 
The membership approved to change the accounting system and bring it into the twenty first 
century. More informations on the bulletin board in the clubhouse. 
Past Commodore Bill Carr thanked everyone for their support he received during his tenure as 
Commodore. 
Dates to remember: 
February 4, 2019, 7PM , CYC, Board meeting 
February 7, 2019, 7PM, CYC, Membership meeting 
March 6, 2019, 6PM, Rogers Point YC, Council meeting. 
 
Best Regards 
Uwe K. Hestnar,  Secretary 


